
 
 
 
 

Gouvernement du Québec 
Cabinet du premier ministre 
 

Québec, July 16, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Jacques Locke 
jjlocke1957@gmail.com 
 
 
 
Mr. Locke, 
 
On behalf of the Premier of Québec, Mr. Jean Charest, I acknowledge receipt of your 
e-mail dated July 5, 2010, in which you propose that a Commissioner of English be 
appointed in Québec. 
 
Rest assured that we have taken your comments into account. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
Marjolaine Michaud-Grimard 
Responsible for Correspondence 
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